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A Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  
Sponsor a tree in Dartmouth Park 

At long last weôre in a position to launch our óSponsor a Treeô project.  Over 50 trees are being 
planted at the moment, with the vast majority of them in the arboretum area of the Park which is 
near to the Herbert Street entrance. 

Each tree will be identified by a number tag and anyone wishing to sponsor a tree at Ã10 each will 
receive a numbered certificate.  There are a limited amount of trees for this scheme so if you are 
interested please apply as soon as possible.  You can  contact Annette on 07963 101750 for 
more details and application forms will be available at our Christmas Event at The Hawthorns on 
the 17 December.  

 Work continues in the Park  

As well as the tree planting other work is still continuing in the Park with a new wall at the bottom 
of the Avenue supporting the triangular bed and the path renewed in line with the rest of the 
pathways.  Work will soon begin on erecting the Bandstand (see design below).  Thousands of 
bulbs have been planted, including snowdrops, crocusô, bluebells, daffodils and in the formal 
flower beds hundreds of tulips.  We will have a stunning display of colour throughout the spring. 
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Remembrance Sunday 
Photographs taken by Seumas Kelly 

There was a great crowd for the Remembrance Sunday Service in Dartmouth Park and the sun shone. This 
year the event had a surprise with the attendance of soldiers from a Sikh Regiment with four of their number 
on guard at the War Memorial throughout the service. Also attending this year was the Deputy Lord 
Lieutenant of the West Midlands, who informed the event's organizer, Cllr Steve Melia, that he will attend 
next year's event. Thank you to Cllr Melia for his work in making this event possible and to the people of 
West Bromwich for their generous donations - the collection tins were full. Lots of children attended and 
were very generous with their pocket money. The photographs below tell the story of West Bromwich's 
tribute to the fallen and as the crowds left the Park these words, which are inscribed on the War Memorial at 
Kohima in India, were very appropriate:  

 "When you go home 

 tell them of us and say,  

for your tomorrow 

 we gave our today". 

Roger our Chairman 
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